EEN

maobil
June 12, 2014

VIA E-FILING

Burl W. Haar

Executive Secretary

Minnesota Public Utilities Commission
121 7" Place East, Suite 350

St. Paul, Minnesota 55101-2147

Re:  Total Call Mobile, Inc. Petition for Designation as an Eligible Telecommunications Carrier (Low
Income Only) in Minnesota
Docket No. P6892/M-12-1182

Dear Dr. Haar:

Total Call Mobile, Inc. (“TCM”) has reviewed the comments of the Minnesota Department of Commerce
dated June 3, 2013 and graciously accepts the recommendation provided by the Department.

If approved for ETC status for the limited purpose of providing Lifeline service to qualifying Minnesota
customers, conditioned on satisfying the requirements set forth in Section V(3)(a)-(1), TCM will commit to
satisfying said requirements. Total Call will offer the highest number of free minutes of usage and will offer
supplementary minutes offered at the lowest price in any other jurisdiction in which it receives the same amount
of Lifeline support as it will in Minnesota. In addition, Total Call will submit a formal advertising and outreach
plan, file an informational tariff, notify the PUC and Department of Commerce of any changes to its Lifeline
offering terms, conditions or rates and provide a revised tariff reflecting such changes, report any unfulfilled
requests of Lifeline-qualified customers, will comply with Minn. Stat. §§403.11 and 237.52, complete the
certification process required by the Department of Public Safety, provide customers will access to usable phones,
provide detailed written information at the time of enroliment regarding repair and replacement of handsets, offer
instruction manuals to customers at the point of sale, provide access to customer service without lengthy hold-
times and without use of air-time minutes, and provide information to customers regarding TCM’s Minnesota
distribution events, as provided in Section V(3).

Should you have any further questions or need further information from TCM, please do not hesitate to
contact me at (310) 818-4300 ext. 264 or lisah@totalcallusa.com.

Sincere

Lisa Hanscom, Esq.
Counsel
Total Call Mobile, Inc.




